Temporary Trail Closures Ahead Zim

Temporary trail closures are necessary to protect
public safety during underground sewer construction.

Trails north and south of the ravine will often not connect
during construction. The connection near the Lower Lot will
be closed when there is active construction in that area and
the lot will remain closed. Work is anticipated in the area
through late-July. Schedules are subject to change.

For the most up-to-date trail status report, please visit the
Battle Creek Mountain Biking Facebook page
(https://www.facebook.com/battlecreekmountainbike/)

For questions or comments on the sewer construction Trail connection near
project, please contact: Lower Lot Trailhead

DY info @battlecreekproject.com
JJ 651-286-8470

Trail users please stay safe, watch for signs, and do not enter closed areas





